
From: Рымбаева Айнель Бейсенгазыевна 

To: Aarhus Compliance  

Date: 18/04/2016 15:18 

Subject: RE: Outcome of session regarding decision V/9i concerning Kazakhstan at 

Compliance Committee's 52nd meeting 

 

Dear Ms. Marshall, 

 

The Ministry of Energy of the Republic of Kazakhstan (the Ministry) appreciates cooperation with the 

Secretariat and informs that the Law of the Republic of Kazakhstan “About amendments and 

additions to some legislative acts of the Republic of Kazakhstan on environmental issues” (including 

the Aarhus Convention) was signed by the President of the Republic of Kazakhstan April 8, 2016 for 

№ 491-V LRK. 

The Ministry sends articles 57, 57-1, 57-2 of the Environmental Code of the Republic of Kazakhstan 

in the Russian language according to your request. 

Now we are on the process of translating of these articles in English. It will take about 1-2 days.  

If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to contact with me. 

  

Sincerely, Saule TASHKENBAYEVA 


